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Valentine’s Day is the holiday of relationships and love, so
what better way to celebrate than getting down on one knee,
popping open the ring box, and asking your partner to spend a
lifetime with you? While some may find proposing on VDay to be
cheesy, these celebrity couples do not agree.

Check  out  these  five  Valentine’s
Day celebrity engagements:

1. Christina Aguilera and Matthew Rutler: On Valentine’s Day
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last year, the singer revealed her celebrity engagement to her
film  producer  boyfriend  by  tweeting  a  photo  of  a  massive
diamond on her left hand. This celebrity couple met on the set
of Burlesque in 2010, as she was going through a divorce from
Jordan  Bratman  (a  divorce  that,  ironically  enough,  was
finalized  on  Valentine’s  Day  in  2011).  Looks  like  Rutler
“Ain’t No Other Man” in Aguilera’s eyes!

Related Link: Christina Aguilera Welcomes a Baby Girl with
Matt Rutler

2. Dave Annable and Odette Yustman: In 2010, Annable, most
known for his role on Brothers and Sisters, proposed to his
co-star girlfriend of two years. He proposed at the place they
first fell in love and had their parents waiting for them at
the  hotel  restaurant.  The  actress  was  surprised  by  the
proposal and excited that she got to share it immediately with
her parents and future in-laws. This celebrity engagement did
not last long – the twosome got married eight months later!

3. Vince Vaugn and Kyla Weber: For this couple, the engagement
 had been discussed months before it actually happened. Little
did Weber know, her comedian boyfriend did not want to pass up
the opportunity of proposing on Valentine’s Day. Not only was
it a romantic holiday, but it was also a date that he said he
would always remember. In 2009, Vaughn got down on one knee
and proposed to the Canadian real estate agent. She said yes,
and this celebrity couple is now married with two children.

Related Link: Dealing with a Valentine’s Day Breakup

4. Harrison Ford and Calista Flockhart: Actor and producer
Ford decided to take his relationship with Flockhart to the
next  level  in  2009.  Prior  to  that  Valentine’s  Day,  this
celebrity couple had been together for seven year. When Ford
asked her to marry him, it’s reported that she was taken by
complete surprise.

5. Christina Applegate and Martyn LeNoble: The Anchorman star

http://cupidspulse.com/79412/christina-aguilera-baby-girl/
http://cupidspulse.com/79412/christina-aguilera-baby-girl/
http://cupidspulse.com/70800/project-soulmate-lori-zaslow-jennifer-zucher-valentines-day-breakup


and her Dutch bassist beau got engaged on Valentine’s Day in
2010. This celebrity love story gets sweeter. According to the
Daily Mail, Christina gives credit to LeNoble for saving her
life after she had a double mastectomy in 2008. The celebrity
couple wed three years later in February 2013.

 What are your thoughts on a Valentine’s Day proposal? Share
in the comments below! 

Russell  Brand  Speaks  Out
about  Ex-Wife  Katy  Perry
Dating John Mayer
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By Andrea Surujnauth

Russell Brand and Katy Perry have been divorced for about
seven months now and according to UsMagazine.com, Brand says
that he has moved on. He was on Howard Stern’s Sirius XM radio
show on February 4th and Stern got him to open up about his
feelings on the divorce. Stern asked Brand how felt about his
ex-wife dating John Mayer. “What do you make of your ex-wife
dating John Mayer?” Stern asked. “Doesn’t  she know that he’s
a worse womanizer than you?” Brand jokingly replied, “Worse or
better, depending on how you view it.” But on a serious note,
Brand spoke highly of his ex. He claims he has nothing bad to
say about Perry or her new boyfriend, who she has been dating
since July 2012. Despite Stern trying to dig a little deeper,
Brand continued to claim that his ex-wife was perfect from top
to bottom. He also admits that he is single at the moment and
although he would love to have a wife and start a family, he
is focusing on himself for now.

What do you do if someone you once cared about is dating
someone you view as dangerous?
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Cupid’s Advice:

When you care a great deal about someone, you just want to see
them happy. But what if the new person they are dating seems
dangerous to you? What should you do? No worries, Cupid is
here for you:

1.Voice your opinion: Tell the person that you are concerned
about their new relationship, but do not start questioning
their relationship or become too nosy. Just let the person
know that you have a concern and that you do not want them to
get hurt in their new relationship. After voicing your opinion
one time, do not bring it up again otherwise this will chase
the person away from you.

2. Let them know you’re there: Let the person know that you
care for them and you will be there for them no matter what.
Let them know that you want them to be happy and you will back
them up in any situation. This way if they decide to leave
their boyfriend/ girlfriend, they will know that they have
your shoulder to cry on and they won’t be alone.

3. Stay out of it: After voicing your opinion and letting the
person know you are there for them, you have to stay out of
their relationship. Do not constantly voice your opinion and
do not pick apart their relationship. They are the one that is
in the relationship so they are the only one that knows if it
is a bad relationship or a good relationship. You can’t force
them to do anything that they don’t want to do. So stay out.

What would you do if you believe that someone you cared about
it dating someone dangerous? Comment below and let us know!



Bradley  Cooper  and  Renee
Zellweger Split

She’ll be writing about this one in her diary.  Reports from
RadarOnline say that Bridget Jones star Renee Zellweger and
Bradley  Cooper,  the  star  of  The  Hangover  and  Limitless,
have  broken  up  after  two  years  together.  Neither  have
commented on the split, but sources have told UsMagazine.com
that things ended following the release of photos which depict
Cooper with another woman.  “I just don’t want to talk about
that,” Cooper told Howard Stern while on the shock jock’s
radio show. Star Magazine revealed Cooper was sneaking around
with Hollywood girls such as Sandra Bullock and Jessica Biel.

What are signs that you should move on from a relationship?
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Cupid’s Advice:

No relationship is limitless. Cupid has some signals that
things have reached their breaking points:

1. No more sparks: If you can’t remember why you initially
became attracted to your lover, then chances are it’s time to
end things.

2. Feelings for someone else: An old rule of dating goes, “If
you have time to cheat, you have time to break up.”  There’s
no reason to cheat when all it takes is a talk with your
partner, explaining to them that you have feelings for someone
else.

3. ‘Happiness is a warm gun’: Although not every minute of
dating is fun, if you and your significant other are not
generally happy, then it may be time to take a break or say
goodbye for good.


